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HUMAN FACTORS AND
THEIR CONTRIBUTION

TO FLOODING



pose a threat to the safety of our
community. While heavy rainfall and

global warming are major causes,
human activities also significantly

contribute to this problem. 



As forests are cleared, the
natural protective layers that
mitigate floods are also lost.
Furthermore, the disrupted
balance of flora and fauna
further destabilizes the
natural environment,
increasing the risk of floods.

How human factors
contribute to flooding?
Human negligence, from improper waste
disposal to inadequate land management
practices, greatly contributes to the occurrence
and intensity of floods.

Deforestation around
rivers and mountain
streams leads to soil
erosion, which directly
increases the risk of floods.



Unauthorized construction near rivers and mountain
streams poses a serious threat to flood prevention efforts.
Such construction can lead to changes in river flow and the
destruction of natural floodplains and protective barriers.

Illegal waste dumping, including
hazardous materials, also poses
a significant threat to flood
prevention efforts. When waste,
especially near rivers, is not
properly managed or recycled, it
disrupts the natural balance of
ecosystems.



By raising awareness, strengthening
regulations, and promoting individual
responsibility, we can make
significant strides in flood prevention.
Only through collective action can we
secure a safer and more resilient
future for North Mitrovica.

Understanding our role in
exacerbating flooding is
crucial to effective
prevention.

Addressing human factors  
that contribute to floods in
our region is of paramount
importance. 

Solutions for a Safer Future
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